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RENTALS & PRACTICE ICE 
The next few months are very busy for rentals and events. Please check the MCC website calendar for up to date availability. 
MCC open ice practice may be impacted by these rentals so please check the calendar prior to heading out to the club. There is good 
news though for those that cannot make the regular practice times. Two sheets are now available on Tuesdays between 4:00pm and 
5:50pm to Manotick members on a first-come-first–serve basis.

WE ACCEPT:

UPCOMING EVENTS 

     www.facebook.com/allardgraphics
allard.graphics@live.ca

Mark your calendars for the following events: 

•	 Stick Spiel: February 9th

•	 OVCA Little Rock Zones: February 23rd 

 

•	 MCC Women’s Invitational: March 2nd

•	 Family Spiel: March 9th
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•	 Congratulations to Team Allen (Rhys Allen, Alex Sinclair 
Ron Knight and Jamie Piga) who won the B event at the 
Leatherworks bonspiel in Carleton Place Januray 12th - 13th.

•	 Congratulations to Team VanRyck (Frank VanRyckeghem, 
Gord Schade from Hunt Club, Paul Nooyen and Jay 
Charbonneau) were finalists in the C event at the 
Leatherworks bonspiel in Carleton Place Januray 12th - 13th.

•	 Congrats to Team Deschesnes for their run at the Ontario 
Winter Games. 

•	

•	 Congrats to Team Belliveau (Adrienne Belliveau, Kailee 
Delaney, Leslie Inglis, Rebecca Perry and Isabelle 
Daigle) who won the Toronto Curling Association Youth 
Championship on Dec 29th.

•	 Congratulations to Broderick Beaton who will be 
participating in the Hit Draw Tap Provincial Championship on 
February 2nd.

•	 MCC ladies had a wild time at the Kingston Wild West 
Bonspiel on Januray 4th - 5th.

•	

•	 Glow in the dark curling at MCC with our Youth looked like a 
blast.

MCC MEMBER ACHIEVEMENTS
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A huge shout out to the 15 volunteers who spent Saturday, January 26th welcoming about 45 of our neighbours to the club.  Floor and 
table curling, a craft station and hot chocolate were enjoyed, and 35 people spent some time on-ice seeing what it is all about. From 
all reports, a good time was had by all!

SHIVERFEST

Registration for the 2019 Men’s City of Ottawa Bonspiel is 
open (happening March 13th - 17th 2019).  
https://ovcaevents.com/index.php?option=com_acymailing
&ctrl=archive&task=view&mailid=156&key=U4zOtJtn&sub
id=1478-hZ3RbltK5UQBUV&tmpl=component

OVCA

MANOTICK VS CITY VIEW BBQ SPIEL  

Another successful Scotch Doubles Manotick VS City View comes to a close. We want to thank all the volunteers, bartenders, club 
captains Dylan Haggart/ Carolynne Brousseau, the ice crew at Manotick and of course the tireless effort of the bar staff!

Here were the final results:

Next year the event moves to City View.

•	 Shillington Cup: City View 36 - Manotick 18
•	 Men’s Division: Dylan Haggart/Pat Haggart

•	 Women’s Division: Gerry Davies/Masha Kazartsava
•	 Mixed Division: Patrick Boisvenue/Stephanie Broisvenue

UPCOMING LOCAL SPIEL INFORMATION  
(Please view additional information in the attachment or on our bulletin board at the club) 

•	 Brockville Country Club Mixed Bonspiel: March 2nd 

•	 Brighton and District Curling Club: March 16th (for curlers with less than two years’ experience)

•	 27th Annual Gravenhurst Curling Club Summer Bonspiel: July 25th - 27th


